
WTPR BASKETBALL ADVISORY BOARD 

 3/27/2019 7:30 PM |Senior Center 

In Attendance 

 Maria Giangiulio, Marc Rossi,  Jim Usilton, George Eggers, Paul Smith, Steph Chambers, Frank Gerace, Jim Hinkle, Steven Clark, Ernie 

Dorazio 

Approval of Minutes 

The January minutes were made available to the attendees through email.  Motion to accept minutes by Maria, Seconded by Steve and 

Passed.  

Program Updates 

High School Old Gym was fixed with new wires 

Bunker Hill scoreboard has issues 

Birches scoreboard still not fixed- emails went out 

Still missing 1 portable scoreboard 

Intramural League Update 

Girls – waiting on ratings 

Boys– Frank:  looking to next year for LC’s, already confirming.  Paul:  No issues, good season.  Jim Hinkle: Requesting ratings now 

Finances   

No report given 

Travel Boys and Girls 

It was discussed that we run registration from June-September, with September tryouts and in October we begin practicing.   

Girls – Other than an isolated issue in 8th grade, season went well.  May consider combining teams next year 

Boys – Parents complaining that the teams are not practicing after January 

Referee Update 

Reviewed the suspension list and gave out appropriate suspensions  

Inquiry into raising ref fees 

Pictures 

Picture Weekend we saw 547 orders and brought in $2735  

New Business 
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Discussed Open Board positions 

Scholarship Committee Volunteers named:  Maria, Stephanie and Jim Hinkle 

By-Law Changes – It was discussed that a player must play X amount of games to be allowed to play in playoff games, barring injury 

Ernie Dorazio submitted his application to be considered for the Board  

Next Meeting:  May 14, 2019 at 7:30 
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